E-Learning with Mrs. Buscher

Dear Parents/Guardians,
In case of inclement weather, Pleasant Valley has decided to utilize E-Learning days as an
alternative for emergency days. The term “e-learning” refers to a school day when instead of
coming into a school building, teachers and students communicate online. These emergency
e-Learning days will be utilized if school were to be closed due to inclement weather.
Parents/Guardians will receive an automated phone call or text stating that an “e-learning day”
will be used today.
e Students will NOT report to school but should engage in flexible learning activities as

assigned.

| will post work by SAM for students.

| will be available through email from SAM-2PM to answer questions and provide

guidance.
Mrs. Buscher’s students will communicate through Google Classroom and email on these days.
Assignments can be turned in as a Google Doc or students can turn in their work on paper if
they prefer.

Assignments they can expect to see on Google Classroom:

Reading: Students can expect to find various articles with comprehension questions and written
responses through Readworks. They can complete and submit their work through Readworks.
Students will also be required to complete a minimum of 30 minutes of silent reading. They can
summarize what they have read on a Google Doc or piece of paper. Please make sure you fulfill
the minimum time requirement. This may mean that you will need to read several things. Please
write a summary for everything that has been read to meet the 30 minute requirement.

Language: Students will be expected to log in to No Red Ink and complete the work assigned.
Students can expect to find a DOL (Daily Oral Language) corrections to do. They will complete
the correct corresponding day’s work through Google Doc or on a piece of paper. They need to
also write 3 complete sentences. Pay attention to capitalization, punctuation and grammar.

Math: Students can expect to find worksheets in their google classroom to complete online.
They will also have a daily buzz to complete on a separate piece of paper. Students will also be
expected to work on Khan Academy for 20 minutes and complete either a quiz or unit test.

Students will be expected to complete their other classwork from their other teachers. The other
teachers will have their own expectations shared with you. If you have any questions, you can
contact me at mbuscher@pv62.com between SAM and 2PM.

Thank you,
Mrs. Buscher



